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August 30th

Sir,

I have to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 9th

ultimo requesting that a reducted

of interest may be made upon you

purchase of Lot No4 Con. C Number

I have to inform you in reply

that after the return of the Superin¬

tendent Geeneral of Indian Affaires

from the Saugeen Peninsula (when

he is at present), the subject of the

payment of the balances due upon

Saugeen Indian land Sales generally

will probably be take. into Considere

tion.

You will be advised of the result

of the decision arrived at in this

William White Esq matter.
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